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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that Member States and the United Nations
make additional and more steadfast efforts to collect data and perform research
regarding Indigenous Peoples in voluntary isolation and in initial contact and the
effects of such data and research. The Forum reiterates its recommendation that
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR), in
cooperation with regional bodies and Indigenous Peoples, advance the protection
of Indigenous Peoples living in voluntary isolation and in initial contact.

Area of Work
Voluntary Isolation and Initial Contact, Data Collection and Indicators


